Greetings,

| am strongly opposed to HB 4145 due to it’s broad nature in defining “Family Members”. In general, I'm
opposed to any bills that limit my 2" amendment rights to own and bear firearms but this one is poorly
written, specifically due to not definitivelyt limiting who can make charges. Anyone who has ever had
sexual relations with you can be considered a family member? You have to be kidding me! Was this
written by a child? Any disgruntled ex could levy charges. This bill must be killed and dropped in the
trash where it belongs. Please log my opposition to this bill as a concerned American.

Wes French

Sent from Mail for Windows 10


https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

